	
  	
  
	
  
5 june 2015
Altice announces that on May 19, 2015, Michel Combes resigned from his
position as an independent non-executive director on the Board of Directors of
Altice S.A.

Contacts
Investor Relations Olivier Gernandt: +33 1 85 06 10 75 / olivier.gernandt@altice.net
Media Relations Arthur Dreyfuss: +41 79 946 49 31 / arthur.dreyfuss@altice.net

About Altice

Founded by telecom entrepreneur, Patrick Drahi, Altice is a multinational cable
and telecommunications company with presence in three regions - Western
Europe (comprising France, Belgium, Luxembourg, Portugal and Switzerland),
Israel and the Overseas Territories (currently comprising the French Caribbean
and the Indian Ocean regions and the Dominican Republic). We provide cable
based services (high quality pay television, fast broadband Internet and fixed line
telephony) and, in certain countries, mobile telephony services to residential and
corporate customers.
Altice (ATC) is listed on NYSE Euronext Amsterdam, ISIN LU1014539529.
Disclaimer
This press release contains statements about future events, projections,
forecasts and expectations that are forward-looking statements. Any statement in
this press release that is not a statement of historical fact is a forward-looking
statement that involves known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors
which may cause our actual results, performance or achievements to be
materially different from any future results, performance or achievements
expressed or implied by such forward-looking statements. In addition, past

performance of Altice S.A. and its affiliates cannot be relied on as a guide to
future performance. Altice S.A. and its affiliates make no representation on the
accuracy and completeness of any of the forward-looking statements, and,
except as may be required by applicable law, assume no obligations to
supplement, amend, update or revise any such statements or any opinion
expressed to reflect actual results, changes in assumptions or in Altice S.A.'s or
its affiliates' expectations, or changes in factors affecting these statements.
Accordingly, any reliance you place on such forward-looking statements will be at
your sole risk.
	
  

